
       
 

                
 
 
 

                                            
 

Upcoming Bargaining Survey  
 

Dear Members, 

We will be going into bargaining again as of January 2021. Surveys will be 
coming out next Friday, October 23rd.They will be available for 10 days. Please 
visit www.cupe374.ca to subscribe and receive the survey by email.  

There will be paper survey copies available as well, but I encourage everyone to 
sign up for electronic communication. As bargaining commences, without the 
ability to have unit meetings in person, email updates or zoom meetings will be 
the only options. Personal email addresses will be required to be able to 
participate in either.  

Please contact your Unit VP or call 250 472 0374 if you have any questions. 

 
 
In Solidarity,  
 

 
Shireen Clark  
President, CUPE Local 374 
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